

December 21, 2021

Mayor Darrell Walker City of White Rock 15322 Buena Vista Avenue White Rock, B.C. V4B 1Y6

Dear Mayor Walker:

RE: Healthy Community Liaison Representative

Peace Arch Hospital Foundation recognizes and appreciates the partnership and positive working relationship with the City of White Rock.

In preparation for the upcoming year, we welcome a designated Community Liaison on our Healthy Community Steering Committee, and we look forward to their input and participation. Meeting schedules and packages will be forwarded to the designated Councillor once we are advised of who that will be.

We look forward to continuing to work closely with the City of White Rock to ensure that the growing and diverse health care needs of our community are met. Please do not hesitate to call me directly if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Stephanie Beck **Executive Director**

SB/cl

cc: Tracey Arthur, City Clerk Amy Cross, Community Engagement Officer, PAHF